





Prof. dr hab. Elżbieta Żądzińska Rector of the University of Lodz Ushiki Tatsuo, M.D., Ph.D President of Niigata University

Dear President Ushiki Tatsuo,

On the occasion of celebrating the 75th anniversary of Niigata University, I would like to extend my sincerest congratulations to both you and the entire academic community. This milestone is a true testament to your success and hard work, and you can look back with pride at your remarkable achievements and continued growth. For 75 years, your dedication and commitment to teaching, research and technological development has ensured excellence and served as a great benefit to its students, academics, researchers and staff as well as entire society of the region. I am pleased to send our sincerest congratulations and wishes for further academic achievements and development, followed by unparalleled success in education and research, as well as pride in achieving the highest educational standards.

Once again I would like to express high congratulations to the entire Niigata University: its Professors, Students, Staff and Alumni, and wish you good health and success in academic endeavours and personal life.

Yours sincerely

Prof. dr hab. Elżbieta Żądzińska Rector of the University of Lodz